
 
 

 
 
 
 

Class Cancellation by Professor 
 

A professor who must cancel a class should notify the Faculty Support Services 
Office as soon as possible. The Faculty Support Services Office will post class 
cancellations on the Electronic Assignment Board, on the student e-mail, and on 
the class cancellation hotline (727-562-7816). When cancellations occur within a 
few hours of the class time, a notice also will be posted on the classroom door.  
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